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QISD Board Report for Reagan Elementary, Month of January 2017 

 

 THANK YOU!!!  Thank you to each of our wonderful QISD School Board Members 

for ALL you do to ensure a positive and successful school system in QISD! 

 

 PLC (Professional Learning Community) Staff Development 

Region 9 came to Quanah and conducted PLC training, as a component of the 

HRS (High Reliability Schools) training.  Our staff now has a shared vision of what a 

PLC looks like, and had input in helping to create our PLC system.   

o PLCs will take place 2 times per month this semester.  4th and 5th will meet 

once with grade level and once with content teacher in other grade. 

o PLCs will focus on the 6 essential questions.   

o PLCs will take place in the conference room. 

o An agenda/notes will be submitted to Susan either by Google Docs (I already 

have some!!) or by email.   

o Vertical PLCs will take place on the Early Release days. 

o In May we will revisit to determine what worked/what did not and decide 

how we want our PLCs to look for next year. 

 

 Christmas Program a Success 

Ms. Smith and Mr. Ridens outdid themselves again with a wonderful holiday 

program! 

 

 TTESS 

I am continuing observations with teachers using the TTESS system.  I love getting 

into the classrooms to see the many wonderful things teachers are doing with 

their students!   

 

 Upcoming events: 

Friday, January 6 – Fabulous Friday 

Friday, February 10 – Early Release @ 12:30, Vertical PLC/Staff Development 

Monday, February 13 – Family Math Night @ 5 pm 

Monday, February 16 – PTO/Site Base @ 5:30 pm 

Wednesday, February 15 – Report Cards go home 

Friday, February 17 – Fabulous Friday @ 8:30 am 

Monday, February 20 – No Scool 


